
From: Danijela Keras   

Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 2:47 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Against development on Yonge 

Hello, 

 

Our household does not support or condone this. Please reconsider as it's the Oak 

Rigdes moraine! 

 

Thanks 

Nick, Danijela, Ava and Stella 

213 coms road 
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